
 

 

 

 

Enhanced Transmission Access Form Instructions 

 

 
The purpose of the Enhanced Transmission Access planning process is to evaluate the 

means to increase transmission access to potential resources inside and outside the Duke 

and Progress control areas to serve load in North Carolina; and to increase transmission 

capability to provide for transactions that go through or out of the Duke and Progress 

control areas to an external control area.  The initial step of this process is for the TAG 

members along with the Participants to propose scenarios for analysis in the 2013 study.  

The Planning Work Group (PWG) will review all the proposed scenarios and provide the 

Oversight Steering Committee (OSC) a recommendation on the Enhanced Transmission 

Access options for analysis in the 2013 study.  The OSC will select the final scenarios 

and provide feedback to the TAG in March 2013 concerning the Enhanced Transmission 

Access options to be included in the 2013 study. 

 

The form to be used by the Participants and the TAG members to propose scenarios and 

interfaces to be studied is also posted on the NCTPC website under TAG Working 

Documents.  Please submit only one proposed scenario / interface per form; and e-

mail your completed form(s) to me at rawodyka@aol.com by February 12, 2013.  If 

you have any questions concerning completing the form please feel free to contact me via 

email or by phone at 484-431-0335. 
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